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LAKEVIEW AVENUE OVERCROSSING NEW LOOP ROAD 

As part of the OC Bridges Lakeview Avenue Overcrossing Project, a new and permanent loop road will 

open to motorists on Thursday, May 12. The new loop road will allow direct access to the business park 

at the southeast corner of Lakeview Avenue and Orangethorpe Avenue. Access to the buildings will no 

longer be available via Orangethorpe Avenue. However, while the Lakeview Avenue Overcrossing is 

under construction, motorists can access the loop road by traveling south on Richfield Avenue, east on 

Miraloma Avenue, north on Lakeview Avenue and west onto the new Lakeview Commercial Loop 

roadway. When the Lakeview Avenue Overcrossing opens to motorists in 2017, access to the Lakeview 

Commercial Loop will be available from both northbound and southbound Lakeview Avenue.  Please see 

the loop road access/detour map on the back of this notice. 

During construction of the Lakeview Avenue Overcrossing, traffic control measures will be in place and 

efforts will be made to minimize impacts to the business park. The Orange County Transportation 

Authority apologizes in advance for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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The OC Bridges Program is partially funded by Measure M, Orange County’s  

half-cent sales tax for transportation improvements. 
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